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May 20, 2025 

 

Re: Panther Creek 2, LLC. Wind Turbine Project- Letter of Support  

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

The Gridley Public Library District Board of Trustees, supports the development of the 

Panther Grove 2, LLC Wind Turbine Project in Waldo Township and the surrounding 

Livingston County area. Our board has reviewed and discussed the potential economic 

impact analysis for this project, and we are convinced it will bring substantial benefits to 

our library, schools, and community. 

 

In rural communities like ours, identifying funding sources can be a challenge. The 

Panther Grove II Wind Project represents an extraordinary opportunity to strengthen our 

financial foundation. The projected income from this project for our library will not only 

support our budget, but will allow us the opportunity to make needed structural upgrades 

as well as continue to provide valuable resources to the residents of our district. 

 

Libraries provide opportunities for jobseekers, services for people with disabilities, 

library delivery for older Americans, and so much more.  The importance of our libraries, 

librarians and library workers extends far beyond the bookshelf. We play an important 

role in the communities we serve by fostering lifelong learning and offering invaluable 

resources.  We believe that allowing such a project to continue will impact the economic 

development of the library and provide future stability.  

 

Thank you for your service to the citizens of Livingston County. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Sheryl Solomonson 

Director, Gridley Public Library District 


